
From: Benjamin Perez [abacuscommco@verizon.net] 
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2009 12:35 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Cc: Debbie Goodworth 
Subject: Correction to pending STA request 
Dear Mohammad, 
  
Pending before you is STA # ;BSTA-20090316AAE.  (formerly 20090319AEV).  
We would like to request that you correct that STA request to show question 7,  
Overall tower height above ground level to be 182.8 meters and to show the 
antenna registration number to be 1022324. 
  
We received your message that this proposal is predicted to cause interference 
to : WPCW BLCT-20030512ABA Channel 19 Jeannette, PA.  We have retained 
the service of Dr. B W St. Clair to evaluate this interference problem and expect 
his response with any changes needed to clear this interference in a few days.  
Please hold the STA until we recieve Dr. St. Clair's recommendation. 
  
In addition, please be advised that Channel 19 is supposed to go off the air very 
shortly, since it is analog and is being replaced by digital channel 11. 
  
We also received your message that this proposal needs to go to Canada for 
coordination.  I do not understand why a 15kW digital Station operating from the 
same tower that full power channel 16 analog formerly operated from, at close to 
1mega watt, since channel 16 full power analog was already coordinated and our 
request is temporary in nature.   Based on the already granted full power channel 
16 analog Canadian Coordination, can't you grant this much smaller, co-located 
digital facility?   
  
Thank you for you continuing assistance in these matters. 
  
Ben Perez for Bruno Goodworth Network Inc. 


